Dean Clinic

Demolition Permit Application

911 Midland St, Madison Wi 53715
Letter of Intent

June 7, 2012

To whom it may concern,

Dean Clinic is seeking a permit to demolish the singte family residence home at 911 Midland St. Our
plan is to remove the structure and plant grass. No further development or replacement is planned at
this time.

Dean Clinic purchased this home in July of 2011. At the time of purchase, the house was in exceptionally
poor repair. We have spoken to the Alder (District 13 Susan Ellingson) who is in agreement and
recommends demolishing the building. We have also received a letter from South Police District Captain
Joseph Balles stating, “l am contacting you to indicate my support for a permit to remove this structure.
The structure is in need of a tremendous amount of work and significantly contributes to the overall
“blight” of this particular neighborhood.” Copies of this correspondence are included with the
application.

We have not sefected which vendor we will be using for the demolition work, but have narrowed it to
three potential candidates:

Harmony Construction

Clayton Ent. LLC

DC! DeConstruction, inc.

For any necessary environmental/abatement work we anticipate using A&A Environmental, Inc.

Best Regards,
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Ty Wﬁn M.B.A, | Senior Business Analyst
Dean Clinic - Corperate Office

Decision Support
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Madison, W1 53713
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